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Since vote by mail only has been enacted in Oregon, there has been blatantly 

obvious singular party control. This has so obviously been from lack of regulation and 

verification in the vote by mail process. I stand by neither of the two main parties. 

However as a patriot, this is concerning and should be highly concerning to every 

member of the state government. I whole heartedly believe that if this does not pass, 

state government will be in more hot water than they’ve ever experienced because 

Oregonians are simply fed up with not having their voices heard. Since vote by mail 

has been our only opinion, Portland has single handedly decided the outcome of ever 

single state wide election we have held.  

 

PLEASE DO YOUR JOBS AND PASS THIS VERY REASONABLE MEASURE.  


